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Project Name-change Review for the Proposed e4sl 
Project 
Planned review date of April 22 
Yves YANG 
May 1st 2009 

1. Background 

The project e4sl is proposed as a development environment for Silverlight in eclipse. This 
project creation review has been declared as success April 22nd 2009. 

2. Project name 
There has been some concerned raised about the project name “e4sl” being too close to 
the “e4” project name; the two projects have no direct relationship. To avoid such 
confusion, we propose to change the project name to “esl”.  

3. Mentors 

• Ed Merks (Macro Modeling) 
• Wayne Beaton, Eclipse Foundation  

4. Copyright Statement 
Copyright 2009 Soyatec (www.soyatec.com). 
This document is made available under the terms of the Eclipse Public License v1.0 
(http://www.eclipse.org/legal/eplv10.html). 


